
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

ALASKA WORKERS' COMPENSATION REVIEW & ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Notice is given that the Workers’ Compensation Review and Advisory Committee, formed under 
3 AAC 30.200, will hold a meeting to discuss revisions proposed by the National Council of 
Compensation Insurance, Inc. to the rules and statistical codes used in Alaska necessary to 
accommodate the impacts of COVID-19 on the workers' compensation market. 

The meeting will be held Thursday, April 30, 2020 at 10:00 am.  Due to public health mandates, the 
meeting will be held telephonically.  

If you are interested in attending telephonically, please call the toll-free number: 1-800-525-8529.  
When prompted, enter Conference Identification Number 737 288 699. 

The advisory committee is appointed by the Director of Insurance to assist and advise the director 
regarding matters relating to workers’ compensation insurance.  Materials for this meeting will be 
available at the meeting or may be obtained in advance of the meeting from:  

National Council of Compensation Insurance, Inc. 
Regulatory Operations  
901 Peninsula Corporate Circle 
Boca Raton, FL 33487-1362 

Telephone: (800) 622-4123 
Email: Michael_Craddock@ncci.com 

If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate 
in this public meeting, please contact the Division’s Anchorage office at (907) 269-7900 or TDD 
(907) 465-5437, no later than April 24, 2020 to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be
provided.

Dated April 16, 2020.   
________________________ 
 Lori Wing-Heier 
 Director 

Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

DIVISION OF INSURANCE 

P.O. Box 110805 
Juneau, AK 99811-0805 

Main: 907.465.2515 
Fax: 907.465.3422 


